
 

 

 

 

 

 

Optical Policy 
 

 
As an Ophthalmology practice our focus is treating medical problems of the eye and 
not routine eye exams, glass/contact prescriptions or glasses adjustment.  We do not 
perform refractions, exams that check for glasses/contact prescriptions, unless we 
need to for medical treatment.  
 
Most medical plans do not cover the cost of refractions.   If we must perform a 
refraction for medical purposes, you may be required to pay for that part of your visit. 
 
If we must perform a refraction for medical purposes and you choose to obtain your 
prescription through an online service, we cannot be responsible for any quality or 
accuracy problems that may occur.  If you require additional services to determine the 
source of the problem, there will be additional fees that will not be covered under 
insurance.      
 
If you require a routine eye exam, glasses/contact prescription or glasses adjustment, 
we will be happy to refer you to an Optometrist that can provide these services for you. 
 
 
 
I have read the above policy and understand I may be responsible for services not 
covered by my insurance plan. 
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Patient Name  
 
 
______________________________________  _______________ 
Patient Signature (Guardian if Minor)    Date 


